
SB 941, Oregon Firearms safty act: 

Current law already requires the transfer of private-party firearms through a licensed firearm 

dealer with both parties present. 

And a  background check on the transferee shall comply with all requirements of federal law! 

 

Under ORS 426.133, mental health disqualification, prohibits a person from purchasing or 

possessing a firearm if there is 

reasonable likelihood the person would constitute a danger to self or others or to the community 

as a result of the person's 

mental or psychological state demonstrated by either past behavior or involvement in unlawful 

violence or threats of violence  

or by reason of a single incident of extreme, violent, unlawful conduct. 

 

HB 4147 would prohibit a sale if the Oregon State Police (OSP) are unable to determine 

whether the recipient is prohibited from possessing a firearm.  This deferral from  

OSP does not necessarily mean the recipient is prohibited, but rather that OSP is not satisfied 

with the background check inquiry and  

a determination has not yet been made. 

 

Keep politics out of our second amendment, the right to own firearms! 
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